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Hello! My name is Brent Collins and I am an advocate on the PAIMI Advisory 
Council. I was originally appointed to the PAIMI Council in June 2012 and I 
enjoyed the work that I was able to help with so much that I was re-appointed in 
June 2014. I am a consumer and have lived in many personal care homes. This is 
why it is important for me to help with P&A’s Self-Advocacy Project. We travel 
around the state, helping educate those living in personal care homes about the 
other options that are available to them. I have lived in various parts of the state 
and have first-hand experience with personal care homes and state psychiatric 
hospitals. I aspire to be a film maker in Hollywood and I have vast knowledge on all 
things Egyptian.  

 

 

 


